
Ombudsperson Continuation Proposal 
 
Based on the original Proposal to Establish a University Ombudsperson Position passed by the 
Senate January 15, 2008, the University Senate Executive Committee has reviewed the Ombuds 
Office and requests continuation of the Ombudsperson position.  
 
If this is approved, the Rules Committee will request nominations and applications for the 
position immediately. 
 
Ombudsperson Term Proposal 
 
The Executive Committee proposes to lengthen the term of the Ombudsperson to three years 
(from the current two year term). This is to provide greater continuity to the office.  


